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Verizon Northwest Inc.
1800  41st Street
Everett, WA  98201
Tel: 425-261-5844



November ____, 2005

Verizon Communications Inc. (“Verizon”) and MCI, Inc. (“MCI”) have asked the Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission (WUTC) for authorization to transfer ownership and operation of MCI to Verizon.  Pursuant to an Agreement and Plan of Merger, MCI will become a wholly-owned subsidiary of Verizon.  This transaction is a parent-level stock transaction – neither Verizon nor MCI provide service in Washington, although each have operating subsidiaries that do.  Washington customers of these subsidiaries, such as Verizon Northwest Inc. or MCI Metro, are not expected to experience any change in the provision of the service they receive today as a result of the merger of the parent companies.  If you have questions about this request and how it might affect you, please call Verizon Northwest Inc. at the telephone number above.
 Verizon, as the acquiring entity, has extensive experience in the telecommunications industry.  Its telephone operating company subsidiaries provide telecommunications services on a regulated and unregulated basis in 29 states, Puerto Rico and the District of Columbia, serving 53 million access lines.  Its subsidiaries also provide intraLATA and interLATA toll and interexchange services, voice and data wireless services, and information services.  In 2004 Verizon Communications Inc. had annual operating revenues of approximately $71 billion and has a strong balance sheet, an investment-grade credit rating and is a stable, viable enterprise.

If you have questions about the approval process for Docket No. UT-050814, or want to comment on the proposal, you may write to the WUTC at the following address: 

Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

1-800-562-6150

You may also visit the Commission’s website at http://wutc.wa.gov and enter docket number 050814 to view merger review documents.  You may submit comments by e-mail at comments@wutc.wa.gov. 
If you would like to comment on the Verizon/MCI proposal, it is important for you to do so now.  Any comments to the Commission should be submitted in writing to be received by December 8, 2005 to be considered as part of the formal record.  The Commission encourages your written comments regarding this proposal. 
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